
Adapting to wildfire threats
has become increasingly
crucial across California.
Marin is leading the way,
connecting residents with
essential resources and
support. The strong turnout
on Saturday is a promising
sign of our community’s
commitment to this cause. 
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This year’s festival was a show of force among all the fire
professionals, community agencies, organizations, and private
partners committed to keeping Marin safe. Ember Stomp
highlighted the importance of our collective readiness and
collaboration. We hope that the diverse demonstrations, exhibits,
and vendors provided residents with valuable insights and
practical tools to enhance your wildfire preparedness.

We are thrilled and energized by
this year’s turnout at Ember
Stomp, which brought thousands
from Marin and beyond to the
Marin County Fairgrounds on
Sept. 7th. for a day of fun and
valuable wildfire education.

Together, we are not just adapting; we are evolving, innovating,
and collaborating to build a more resilient Marin. Thank you for
being a part of this important effort.

Who knew adapting to wildfire
could be so much fun!

 Ember Stomp 2024
Unites the Community


